
              

 

We are looking forward to our annual Silent Auction as part of our EK Fundraiser, Fright Night. 
The Silent Auction raises a large sum of money and we are hoping to continue the tradition. 

 

How it works: 

This year, we are requesting all donations to be dropped off to your child’s classroom. We will be 
asking donations to come in anytime up until and including Wednesday 26th. Please see the 
theme that your child’s class has chosen listed below. Donations can come in the form of gift 
certificates, purchased, or donated items from the community that relate to the chosen class 
theme. Be creative!!!! All items will be placed in a class basket and is then up for bids in the Silent 
Auction. 

 

We are also looking for stand along, “big ticket” items as well: gift certificates, homemade items 
(quilts, blankets, knitting, preserves, woodwork), photography and or art. This is a great 
opportunity to showcase great things happening in our parent community (these do not need to 
relate to the class theme). If you have a donation to contribute, you can also drop it off at the 
main office. Please label “Silent Auction, Stand Alone”.  

 

On the night of the 29th: 

Please come by the gym. Sections of the Silent Auction close at various times throughout the 
night. We accept cash or Cheque. Don’t miss out on all the fun! Thank you so much for your 
support. 

 

EARL KITCHENER 

FRIGHT NIGHT 
Silent Auction Information 

Class: Theme: 


